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The City of North Ridgeville wants to ensure the safety and protection of our residents and visitors, 

therefore we have made the difficult decision to postpone the July 3, 2020 Star Spangled 

Celebration and Fireworks at South Central Park.  After carefully reviewing the state guidelines for 

large gatherings, South Central Park is not conducive to practicing social distancing.  The City 

looked at alternative sites to hold the fireworks but was unsuccessful in securing another location at 

this time.  We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 pandemic and state guidelines, and if 

feasible will reschedule the fireworks at a later date.  
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